
 
 
 
 
 

April 25, 2008 
Mr. & Mrs. John Q. Public 
123 Some Street 
Anytown, CT 06000 
 
Dear Mr. & Mrs. Public, 
 
     This afternoon I found a white garbage bag in the 
garbage hopper at the Salisbury-Sharon Transfer Station.  
The bag had newspaper and a magazine sticking out of it.  
Upon further investigation, I found more magazines, two 
Aquafina water bottles, and mail with your names and 
address on them.   
 
     This letter is a reminder that recyclables, including 
newspaper, magazines, bottles & cans, and junk mail, MUST 
be separated from the garbage.  The junk mail, magazines, 
and newspaper belong in the “Mixed Paper” container.  The 
plastic water bottles belong in the “Co-Mingled” container.  
Please feel free to contact me with any questions.   
 
          
 
Thank you for your cooperation, 
 
 
Brian D. Bartram 
Manager 
 
Ps: Since July 1st, the Transfer Station has collected over 562 tons of 
paper & cardboard.  This has resulted in a savings of over $45,000 in 
disposal fees. 



  


